Karen Olson

= e
From: James Bogoeff <floridakeysfire@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 3, 2024 9:58 AM
To: Karen Olson
Cc: Keri O'Brien; Steven P. McAlearney
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: ITB #24-009 Fire Pumps Replacement

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Karen

Yes. The cost as indicated on the all line items (fire Pump) also includes Backflow replacement and removal plus
labor for each.

I made an adjustment by adding the allowance of $50,000.00., Along with modifying the written amount to $463,600.00.

James Bogoeff

1107 Key Plaza
Suite 292
Key West Florida 33040

Office 305.294.3473
Cell  305.509.2409
Email Floridakeysfire@gmail.com

Fire Sprinkler Contractor 1
FPC16-000122

Electrical Contractor
EC13007219

Underground Utility Contractor
CUC1225293

State Wide Fire Sprinkler Contractor
Fire Sprinkler Systems,

Fire Pumps,Fire Hydrants,, and Backflow's
Fire Pump and Annual Inspections

On May 2, 2024, at 4:51 PM, Karen Olson <kolson@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> wrote:

James -



You have acknowledged receipt of Addendum #1. This addendum provided a revised bid schedule,
which you have not used, that included the addition of backflows for each pump.

Can you verify whether or not your pricing is inclusive of these 4 backflows including all labor,
removal & disposal, equipment and materials for a complete installation.

Also, please clarify your total line item pricing. | appears you made an adjustment to add the
allowance line item but neglected to modify the written amount. Can you please confirm your total
proposal amount, including the allowance line item.

Thanks

Karen Olson
Deputy Director

Port & Marine Services
(305)809-3803



